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Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
6B – Joshua, Sasha, Lexie and Porsche  

 
6W – Keavy, Red, Bane and Lucian  
 

English – Over the past two weeks, the children have been hard at work crafting their non-chronological reports inspired by 
the text Holes. They have meticulously edited, refined, and redrafted their writing before presenting their final pieces in their 
Star Writer books. Following this, we embarked on an exciting new journey into biographies, exploring the remarkable work 
of Charles Darwin. 
 
Maths – In Maths, the children have now completed their learning journey through algebra. With plenty of practice during 
our morning work, they successfully combined White Rose steps to deepen their understanding. They have explored 
expressions, inputs and outputs, problem-solving, and identifying mathematical pathways. Next, we move on to decimals! 
 
Wider Curriculum – During science lessons, the children have continued their exploration of evolution and inheritance. 
They have studied the process of natural selection, examined fossils to understand their role in the study of evolution, and 
learned about the life and work of Charles Darwin, culminating in a report on his discoveries. Next, we will be diving into 
the fascinating world of living things and their habitats! 
 

• Continue adding to our beautiful Darwin journals, we 
are so proud of them already!  

• Bikeability – Bikeability will continue next week. 

Please keep an eye on your emails for any updates 

regarding group changes or days. With the 

unpredictable weather, we’ve had to make a few 

adjustments already, and we appreciate your 

patience and understanding. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Stay and Learn -  On February 7th, Year 6 will be 
hosting a Stay and Learn session, where families are invited 
to join their children for a shared learning experience.  

This event will focus on creative writing, helping children 
discover the joy of writing in a fun and engaging way. There 
will be teas, coffees, and exciting games to enjoy.  

The session will begin at 08:45 AM and last for approximately 
an hour—we look forward to seeing you there! 

6B - Sorrel Gerken 
sgerken@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

6W - Katie Callister 
kcallister@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
 


